April 16, 1927 WINNETKA TALK

Teatro del Lago

Sheridan Road at “No Man’s Land”’—
Between Wilmette and Kenilworth

The theater in “No Man’s Land” has been

a subject of conversation for many months,

but the consensus of opinion is that the
North Shore will now be provided the high

type of entertainment it has long deserved.

Watch for the Opening Announcement




